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Thank you for volunteering to participate in the 50 Forward focus
groups. The response was excellent: we had over twice as many volunteers 
as we have space in the groups. We selected members of the groups to ensure
diversity between east and west campus, faculty and staff, and participation
from a wide range of departments.

Your efforts show that you have confidence in the future of Stony Brook
University. We hope we can count on you in the future if and when we need
more input from our community. Again, thank you for your time.

Fred Walter
President 
University Senate


